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MEMORANDUM  
 

To: MAS Membership 
 

    From: Derrick Surrette, Executive Director 
Steve Gray, Director of Governmental Affairs   

    Date: March 17, 2022 
 

Re: Call to Action: Time Sensitive Legislation  
 

 

Call to Action: ARPA matching funds, homestead exemption reimbursement, rural fire 

truck funding, and other important funding bills that impact Mississippi counties are all 

in conference committees for negotiations between the House and Senate. The survival 

of these bills and the level of funding depends on successful negotiations within the 

next several days. We encourage all our MAS members to call on your House and 

Senate members and explain the importance of the passage of these bills and how your 

county is depending on these funding measures. 
 

Please join us this Friday, March 18 at 10:30 a.m. for our weekly legislative zoom 

call. This zoom call is very important. We will be discussing time sensitive legislation.  
 

Weekly Legislative Zoom Call: Friday, March 18 at 10:30 a.m. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3852299667 

 

Or Call in at: 888.788.0099 

Meeting Id Number: 385 229 9667 
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